MINUTES — JANUARY 4, 2024
BERGENFIELD MAYOR'’S SENIOR CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Meeting opened on Thursday, January 4, 2024 with the salute to the flag and a moment of
silence for our service men and women, world peace and our own special intentions. All
committee members were present.

TREASURER'S REPORT:

Checking Account: S 4,583.44
Budget: .00
Kitty: 708.00
Postage: 23.65
OLD BUSINESS:

Donna and Fred Bellottie, long time members of our committee will be moving out of Bergenfield and
have resigned from the committee. We wish them good luck.

Our committee welcomes four (4) new members: Pat Braun, Gwendolyn McDonnell, Lee Ann D'Esposito
and Mark D’Esposito. Glad to have them aboard. Looking forward to a good relationship.

Also, since Donna Bellottie, our treasurer, has resigned, Loretta Amara, our president has temporarily
taken over treasurer duties until a replacement is assigned.

Our Christmas/Holiday party at St. Anthony Church Hall on December 10, 2023 was a great success.
Although 105 seniors had reservations, about 85 seniors attended. However, food and entertainment
were great, especially entertainment by our HS students. A good time had by all.

NEW BUSINESS:

Vice President, Marge Alano, starting the new year with upcoming venues has tentatively booked the
Hunterdon Hills Playhouse for lunch and entertainment. All trips at this time are tentative since we
need our budget approved. Marge is in contact with the Borough regarding same. More information to
be forthcoming next meeting. She will be booking our usual regular trips enjoyed by our seniars soon:
Hunterdon Hills Playhouse in March, River Lady Cruise in July, October fest in October plus additional
venues. Also, to be booked will be our Spring funcheon at St. Anthony’s on April 21, our picnic at
Memorial field and our Christmas/Holiday party. Contracts for same are not ready at this time. Looking
forward to a productive year for our seniors. More information will be at our next meeting.

With no further business for discussion,
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 am
Submitted by: Annette Roge, Secretary
Next official meeting February 1, 2024




